Bid Notice

Township High School District 211 will accept sealed bids for Street Salt at the 
Administration Center, 1750 South Roselle Road, Palatine, IL  60067 no later than 
May 27, 2025 at 11:30 a.m.  Bids will be publicly opened and read at this time.  The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all Bids, and to waive irregularities in the bidding procedure.  Any such decision shall be considered final.   Questions may be directed to Danny Hurtado, Building & Grounds Supervisor (847) 755-6685 or dhurtado@d211.org.

Specifications may be obtained in the bid packet below
Invitation to Bid # 2632 – Custodial Supplies

An Excel spreadsheet is available for your convenience.  Do not change any of the quantities.  If there is a minimum on quantities, please let us know.




